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“Come to me, all you who 
are weary and burdened, 

and I will give you rest.”
— Matthew 11:28, NIV

Pray for Anielka 
(pictured) in 
Nicaragua. May God 
guide the doctors in 
her upcoming follow-
up surgery, bringing 
complete healing, 
strength and peace for 
her recovery.

Pray for families in 
Dhaka, Bangladesh, 
affected by the dengue 
fever outbreak. May 
God provide healing, 
protection and 
strength.

Pray for Martha, Leydi 
and Zeynep in Bolivia, 
that their fathers will 
come to know the 
Lord.

Pray for children 
in Guatemala 
facing hunger and 
malnutrition. Ask 
God to provide 
nourishment, 
protection and 
opportunities for a 
brighter future.

Pray for Malawi 
during a challenging 
economic time. Ask for 
wisdom for its leaders 
and for churches to 
point people to God’s 
hope and provision.

Pray for the safe 
delivery of Lydia’s 
fourth child in Kenya. 
May she and her family 
continue to thrive 
through Compassion’s 
Survival initiative.

Pray for children in 
rural Nicaragua who 
face barriers to health 
care, asking God to 
provide them with 
healing and protection 
from illness.

Pray that those seeking 
more of God will 
find peace, joy and 
guidance, drawing 
closer to His love and 
presence.

Pray for Kenya as 
the dry season nears, 
asking God to provide 
food, water and health 
care for families in 
rural areas.

Pray for Peru: for rain 
in drought-stricken 
areas. Pray also for 
justice, protection 
and change in crime-
affected areas.

Pray for God’s 
blessings on 13-year-
old Nicoll, her family 
and everyone involved 
in the vegetable garden 
initiative in Honduras. 
Ask for an abundant 
harvest.

Pray for children in 
Nicaragua whose 
parents work unstable 
jobs, that God provides 
for their needs and 
their families find 
financial stability.

Pray for inflation 
in Bangladesh to 
ease, bringing relief 
to families facing 
financial struggles.

Pray for Compassion’s 
three new church 
partners in Vin Pov, 
Cambodia, as they 
register children 
and serve their 
communities. Ask for 
God’s blessing and 
provision.
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Pray for Janna’s 
mom, Maricel, in 
the Philippines, as 
she works on the 
plantation. Ask for 
safety, strength and 
resilience to provide 
for her family.
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Pray for Nicaragua’s 
children struggling 
with malnutrition, that 
they will receive the 
food and nutrition they 
need to grow strong 
and healthy.

Pray for strength and 
health for Maria, 70, 
in Brazil as she works 
tirelessly to provide for 
her grandchildren.

Pray for Katherin, 
Melvin and the 
other children 
newly registered at a 
Compassion center in 
Guatemala. Ask God to 
improve their families’ 
situations and help 
them know Jesus.
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Pray for Mawulawoe, a 
mother in Togo, as she 
starts her yam-selling 
business. Ask God 
for success, provision 
and blessings in her 
venture.

Pray for Phanna and 
the Survival initiative 
staff in Korngya 
village, Cambodia. May 
God bless their work 
and provide for the 
caregivers and children 
they serve.

Pray for 8-year-old 
Deiker in Colombia 
as he recovers from 
malnutrition, that he 
gains strength and 
health through the 
center’s support.
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Pray for the safety 
and healing of those 
affected by violence 
in Haiti, especially 
those displaced by 
crime. Ask God for his 
intervention and peace.
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Pray for children in 
Nicaragua who are 
vulnerable to natural 
disasters. 

Pray for steady rain 
in Rwanda and pray 
against floods and 
landslides.

Ask God to bless 
Marjorie’s teaching at 
the Compassion center 
in Ecuador, helping 
her inspire children to 
believe their dreams 
are possible.
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Pray for the 
transformation 
happening in children’s 
lives in Chikuse, 
Malawi, through 
the new clean water 
initiative. May it bring 
lasting change and 
hope.

Pray for Reah, Joneth 
and May in the 
Philippines as they 
pursue their dreams of 
studying psychology; 
ask for blessings in 
their finances and 
studies. 

Pray for Estefani’s 
stepbrothers in El 
Salvador, asking for 
their spiritual growth 
and that they come to 
faith in Jesus.
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Lift up Natálya, 11, 
in Brazil as she faces 
bullying at school, 
asking for confidence, 
courage and 
protection. 

Pray for Compassion’s 
church partners in 
Nicaragua. 

Pray for Andy, 19,  in 
Ecuador as he’s treated 
for thyroid cancer.
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